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March 11, 2008

To: House Committee on Energy & Environmental Protection
Rep. Hermina M. Morita, Chair
Rep. Mele Carroll, Vice Chair

By: Richard C. Botti, President
Lauren Zirbel, Government Affairs

Re: SB 3841 RELATING TO THE DEPOSIT BEVERAGE CONTAINER PROG.

Chairs & Committee Members:

-

While this measure sounds provocative, we do not support it.

The main concern our member have is that they don't trust that it wouldn't be re­
duced from 75,000 square feet to lower square footage levels once implemented.


